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Dear The Hon Emily Suvaal MLC, 

Re: Feasibility of undergrounding the transmission infrastructure for renewable energy projects 

Thank you for the opportunity to make a submission to this important inquiry into the feasibility of 
undergrounding transmission infrastructure for renewable infrastructure projects. 

As a resident in this pristine part of the world I can not understand why these are not going 
underground. As my 14 yr old daughter asked "why will they not invest in the future and for rural 
Australia, not just people living in cities" 

I urge the Standing Committee to recommend that undergrounding is the best way forward for 
renewable energy transmission in NSW. As we transition to net zero emissions we need 
environmentally responsible transmission as well as generation. 

Lets be forward thinking in this process 

Yours sincerely, 

 




